
Walter Robbs Wins 2 Appearance Commission Awards

WINSTON-SALEM, NC (June 5, 2014) - Two local projects, designed by Walter 

Robbs, were given awards by the Winston-Salem/ Forsyth County Community 

Appearance Commission (CAC) at the awards program held today. 

The CAC Awards honor the achievements of individuals, businesses, and community 

groups that have made outstanding contributions to enhance the appearance of the 

city and county.  

The Goodwill Industries of Northwest North Carolina’s new development on 

Waughtown Street received the Joseph Winston Award, a CAC award that recognizes 

projects that demonstrate what rehabilitation can do for the visual and economic 

revitalization of small neighborhoods.

The Winston Salem/ Forsyth County Schools’ Career Center won the Mayor’s 

Award.  This CAC award is given in recognition of a new construction project 

within the City of Winston-Salem that has both a visual and economic role in the 

revitalization of the downtown.

Walter Robbs is proud to work with clients such as Goodwill and W-S/FC Schools, 

who value the aesthetic character of every area within our community.


